
 

 

Northern Beaches Council 

PO Box 82 

Manly NSW 1655 

 

21st February 2025 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: Confirmation of Hydraulic Plans Acknowledgment of change from Alterations and 

additions to Knock Down Rebuild – 92 Narrabeen Park Pde Warriwood 

 

I am writing to confirm that I have reviewed the revised plans for the proposed knock down 

rebuild at 92 Narrabeen Park Pde Warriewood, which supersede the previously approved 

alterations and additions plans. 

 

I acknowledge that the building footprint and envelope remain unchanged from the original 

Development Application (DA) submission. As such, there is no material change affecting 

the hydraulic design, and the originally approved hydraulic plans remain applicable to the 

new build. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further clarification. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Full Name [APFS]: Leon Dimino  

Qualifications: Certifier – Hydraulic (building) Registration No: BDC3360 (NSW)  

Email: leon@sparksandpartners.com.au   

   

 

 


